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18th July 2017  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 5 Trip to the Science Museum – 12th and 13th September 2107 

As part of our autumn topic ‘Space Explorers’ we will be visiting the Science Museum on 

Tuesday, 12th September and Wednesday, 13th September, so each day we will take a class 

and a half ( approx. 45 children ).   As we will be travelling on public transport (train and 

tube) we would like parents/carers to volunteer to come with us.  We are hoping that each 

adult will have a small group of just four children.  

Because the trip is at the start of the new school year, we need to organise parent helpers 

as soon as possible.  

Please can you consider volunteering for one (or both) of the days and let us know on the 

reply slip below. Thank you for your support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 5 Team 

Please return to Mrs Murphy - Year 5 Science Museum Trip  

I can help on the Year 5 trip to the Science Museum (Please tick)  

 

  I can help on Tuesday, 12th September  

 

  I can help on Wednesday, 13th September   

 

Your name:  

 

Mobile number:  

 

Child’s name:  

 

 

 


